
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  
        These past three months have 
looked very different than how we had 
envisioned our arrival to the field, but 
God has shown us His love and 
faithfulness through these uncertain 
times.  We know that all of you have 
been greatly affected by COVID-19, yet 
you have still faithfully reached out and 
prayed for us! The quarantine is still in 
effect throughout most of Bolivia, and cases are continuing to rise. We 
have been in lock down for 14 weeks and suspect that it will continue for 
the foreseeable future. This has been such a difficult time financially for 
many people here, and God has opened doors for us to help the Murrays 
deliver food to several ministries here in Santa Cruz. Sadly, churches have 
not been allowed to meet since the quarantine began, but the new 
church plant has been able to meet together online twice per week.  
        Recently, we were able to locate a language tutor here in Bolivia who 
is willing to do lessons via Zoom. It has been great to get a jump on 
learning Spanish during this time of quarantine. Unfortunately, our 
residency paperwork is currently stalled, but we hope to continue making 
progress when the restrictions begin to lift. 
        The police ministry has continued and has grown larger than any of 
us would have imagined! Just last week, we were able to help the 
Murrays prepare gift bags for a station of 900 officers. This station has 
had several officers pass away due to the virus, and we are thankful to 
have a part in sharing the gospel during this difficult time.  Please 
continue to pray that God will keep these doors of ministry open to 
show these officers God’s love for them.    
Your servants for Christ's sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 

Prayer Requests 
• Health and Safety 

• Police Ministry 

• Bolivia’s health 
and economic 
state 

 

Answered 
Prayers 

• Language 
training begun 

• Open doors to 
minister 

May / June 2020 


